CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. BOX 948 « Tahlequah. Okla. 74465 « (918) 456-0671

March 03, 1993

Terry Weldon

Vision Quest

15 N. Robinson

Oklahoma City, K 73102

Dear Mr. Weldon:

Wilma P. Mankiller
Principal Chief

John Ketcher
Deputy Chief

Thank you for the letter proposal you presented to Reva Reyes.

It certainly was an interesting approach.

At this particular time we are not interested in pursuing the

proposed initiative.

Again, thank you for your interest.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller
Principal Chief
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